
From: Mosbaugh, Scott
Sent: 12/30/2010 12:07:48 PM
To: Mosbaugh, Scott (scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: End of Term Goodbye

Dear
Colleagues,

I wanted to take a
moment to let you know that my term as Commissioner at the California Public 
Utilities Commission is coming to an end on December 31.

I have greatly
enjoyed my tenure here and serving the people of the state of California. My 
appointment has also been a wonderful
opportunity to work with many of you in other states, as well as on the national 
and international level on energy and other key issues. Even though I will 
miss my work here at the Commission, I am planning to stay involved in clean 
energy and am looking forward to the opportunities ahead.

After December 31,
I can be reached at:|Redacted

Regards and Happy
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Holidays,

Dian M. 
Grueneich

Commissioner

California Public Utilities 

Commission
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